Hon Michael Wood

MP for Mt Roskill

Minister of Immigration Minister of Transport Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety



2 2 SEP 2022

MPOL 739

J Schwenke

fyi-request-20080-f554494b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J Schwenke

Thank you for your email of 29 July regarding the reopening of the Samoan Quota. I appreciate you taking the time to write.

I have received advice on this matter from officials and expect an announcement to be made in the near future.

I would encourage you to visit the Immigration New Zealand website which will be updated as new decisions are made:

https://www.immigration.govt.nz/about-us/media-centre/news-notifications

Thank you again for writing and take care.

Yours sincerely

Hon Michael Wood

Minister of Immigration